From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 June 2012 16:42
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:41 PM on 01 Jun 2012 from giles.mason@cherwell-dc.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	12/00678/F

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Comments Details

	Comments:
	The size of the unit would not generate any concerns as a single dwelling in relation to housing standards.


